
Simpson Creek Bridge Replacement 
Project on Heckscher Drive 

(State Road A1A)  
FIN # 4340411 DISTRICT TWO

• Kayakers may be stopped periodically for 
approximately 5 minutes while overhead 
bridge work is occurring.

• Flaggers stationed on both banks under the 
bridge will notify kayakers when to stop 
and when to proceed through the channel. 
Flaggers will not be stationed on the banks 
when the channel is clear for passage.

• Floating yellow barriers are installed on 
each end of the bridge to mark the channel.

DISTRICT TWO

Project Information:

Start: November 2021
Finish: Spring 2023

Cost: $3 million

Contractor: Superior Construction 

Public Information Contact:

Debbie Delgado, 904-476-7138

NFLroads.com

  ATTENTION KAYAKERS:
Expect short delays while traveling under Simpson Creek Bridge for 

overhead construction.  

 Flaggers will direct you through the channel when needed.  
Please stay between the floating yellow barriers at all times. 




